
DGN Fluorescent Tubes 
 
Fluorescent tubes and sodium lamps contain small amounts of mercury which are 
harmful to human health and the environment.  They are classified as hazardous 
waste and must be separated out from the main waste stream. 
 
The University Estates and Facilities Management Division have a collection system 
in place.  The contractor Lampcare collects the various tubes and lamps and 
ensures the recovery of the mercury and the recycling of glass aluminium and metals 
from lamps. 
 
For collection of lamps for recycling contact EFM Helpdesk on extn 7777 or 
efmhelpdesk@sussex.ac.uk.  Note that there will be a charge for the collection and 
compliant disposal of your lamps. 
 
To learn about the recycling process of lamps, click on the link. 
http://www.lampcare.com/recycling_process.htm 


